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A RESOLUTION CONCERNING THE PATIENT PROTECTION AND 

AFFORDABLE CARE ACT for the purpose of expressing the County Council’s 

strong support for protecting access to quality, affordable health care provided to 

millions of Americans and thousands of Prince George’s County residents by the 

Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act.

Item Title:

Drafter: Leroy Maddox, Legislative Officer

Resource Personnel: Brendon Laster, Chief of Staff/Legislative Aide, District 9

LEGISLATIVE HISTORY:

Action:  Sent To:  Acting Body:  Date:  

Discussion held02/21/2017 Board of Health

Discussion held
Action  Text: 

introduced and referred02/21/2017 County Council C.O.W.

This Resolution was introduced by Council Members Franklin, Lehman, Turner, 

Harrison, Glaros, Taveras and Patterson and Harrison and referred to the Committee 

of the Whole

Action  Text: 

Favorably 

recommended with 

amendments

02/28/2017 C.O.W. County Council

A motion was made that this Resolution be Favorably recommended with 

amendments to the County Council. The motion carried by the following vote:

Action  Text: 

Davis, Glaros, Franklin, Harrison, Lehman, Taveras and Turner7Aye:

Patterson and Toles2Absent:

adopted02/28/2017 County Council

A motion was made by Council Member Franklin, seconded by Council Member 

Turner, that this Resolution be adopted. The motion carried by the following vote:

Action  Text: 
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Davis, Glaros, Franklin, Harrison, Lehman, Patterson, Taveras, Toles 

and Turner

9Aye:

AFFECTED CODE SECTIONS:

BACKGROUND INFORMATION/FISCAL IMPACT:

An expression of the County Council's support of the Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act is 

needed because any repeal of this Act  jeopardizes the health of Prince Georgians and Americans as a 

whole and potentially reduces the financial success of the new University of Maryland Medical 

System Prince George's County Regional Medical Center.
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